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Westerville City Schools
Mr. Church / Science
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August 15, 2014
Dear parent or guardian,

I am looking forward to a great and exciting year at Heritage.  I will be your son or daughter’s teacher this year and I would like to welcome you to be part of their learning experience.
I would like you to get an idea of who will be teaching your son or daughter.  I graduated The Ohio State University in 1997 with a BA in Psychology and went on from there to complete a Master’s program in Teaching at Otterbein College.  My concentrations are Science and Social Studies but I lean toward Science as my passion.  Aside from my education I grew up in the small rural town of Byesville, OH which is just south of Cambridge.  I spent a great deal of my youth exploring the outdoors, farming, riding dirt-bikes, and skateboarding.  I became an Eagle Scout and eventually left town to pursue a career in Art.  I spent two years at the Columbus College of Art and Design on scholarship. It was at the end of my second year there and realizing that I could achieve academically as well as artistically that I decided to become an Ohio State Buckeye. (I apologize in advance to any of you Michigan fans). 
As a middle school, junior high as it was called back then, student I became turned-off to education and learning.  I felt bored and not challenged enough and I withdrew myself from academics.  This lack of motivation followed me through High School and it was through a natural passion for Art that provided me the future opportunities in my life.  I do not want this to happen to your son or daughter.  I want them to be able to have a choice in what direction they will take in their life and know that where the path goes is not the end.  There is more out there for them and I am committed to providing them the tools and information they need to succeed in their futures.   

 I am looking forward to meeting new faces and planning lessons that will be both educational and fun.  I truly appreciate any suggestions and or feedback that you may have and I invite you to have an open involvement in your son or daughter’s education.  I can be reached during school hours at 614-797-6600 or anytime by email at churchd@wcsoh.org  You may use the district website or contact me anytime to obtain student assignments and have an idea of how the educational standards are being met. Again I am looking forward to a great year at Heritage and I am looking forward to meeting you.
Sincerely,
Mr. Dan S. Church
8th Grade Science Teacher / 8th Grade Boys Basketball Coach / Golf Coach
Daniel S. Church








